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Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council

Proposal for Public Spaces Protection Orders in the Borough

QUESTIONNAIRE

Visit: www.tmbc.gov.uk

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=Tonbridge+Castle&view=detailv2&&id=E37BF08885938CAE8B98BEAF1EE6E20D9FF429D6&selectedIndex=0&ccid=fEduou3i&simid=608010999092284925&thid=OIP.M7c476ea2ede2a15d7ad21b732d356588o0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=Haysden+Country+Park&view=detailv2&&id=BE327366DF8717C0B5255E0F8DDD8DDA53BE3CE7&selectedIndex=11&ccid=Oe9fb5Sd&simid=608010436449864994&thid=OIP.M39ef5f6f949dc04bab8514c1c2bfcaf3o0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=Leybourne+Lakes&view=detailv2&&id=D2A4A745AF1B89A5F149CC81E7F237B919C44A32&selectedIndex=21&ccid=xvu/ZHPf&simid=608056186450675466&thid=OIP.Mc6fbbf6473df325fd9fc8a3e1ea6e5dao0
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=tonbridge+memorial+garden&view=detailv2&&id=A774AD52645AEDA080D7AEF6FF204EB404BFD2DC&selectedIndex=2&ccid=zn35jJRC&simid=608009461501529272&thid=OIP.Mce7df98c9442bcd326380ab9232c60bco0
http://www.tmbc.gov.uk/
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Public Space Protection Order in Tonbridge & Malling 

The Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014 introduced a range of new 
powers designed to address anti-social behaviour. Tonbridge & Malling Borough 
Council is considering introducing Public Space Protection Orders (PSPO) to cover 
the open spaces within the borough and at specific locations (Leybourne Lakes 
Country Park; Tonbridge Memorial Gardens; Tonbridge Moorings; Haysden Country 
Park; Tonbridge Racecourse Sports Ground and Tonbridge Castle; Tonbridge Farm 
Sports Ground; and Tonbridge Cemetery). This will allow the Council to introduce a 
range of measures to address anti-social behaviour issues and help improve public 
spaces in this area. 

We would like to hear your views, so please complete this questionnaire by XXX 
2017 and return to PSPO Consultation, Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council, 
Gibson Building, Gibson Drive, Kings Hill, West Malling ME19 4LZ. 

There is more background information about this consultation and an online survey 
on www.tmbc.gov.uk 

If you have any further questions please email csp@tmbc.gov.uk or telephone 01732 
876151.

How to complete this questionnaire

- Please use a black or blue pen

- Please read each question carefully and cross a box to indicate your 
answer for example 

- If you make a mistake, just shade in the box and put a cross in the one 
you want

- Some questions may ask you to write in a box. Please try to keep your 
answer within the space provided.

- If there are any questions you do not wish to answer, please feel free to 
leave them blank

- One you have completed the questionnaire; please return it by Tuesday 
31 January 2017. 

X

http://www.tmbc.gov.uk/
mailto:csp@tmbc.gov.uk
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1. Are you responding as a …? Please cross all that apply.

Local resident who lives in Tonbridge & Malling. Please add your postcode 
here: 

Person who works in Tonbridge & Malling

Local business owner/manager

Visitor to Tonbridge & Malling

Local Town or Parish Councillor

Representative of a local community or voluntary group (please state the 
name of the group and postcode below)

Other (please state below)

2. Do you agree with the proposal to introduce a borough wide Public Spaces 
Protection Order (PSPO) to deter dog fouling?

Yes

No

Don’t know 

Please give any further comments below:
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3. Do you agree with the proposal to introduce a borough wide PSPO to exclude 
dogs from Borough Council owned and maintained children’s play areas? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

Please give any further comments below: 

4. Do you agree with the proposal to introduce a borough wide PSPO to ensure 
dogs are on a lead by direction? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

Please give any further comments below: 

5. Do you agree with the proposed PSPO to restrict the number of dogs that one 
person can take onto a public place to six dogs to ensure that they have full 
control of these dogs? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 
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Please give any further comments below: 

6. Do you agree with the proposal to introduce a borough wide PSPO for a 
controlled alcohol zone? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

Please give any further comments below: 

7. Do you agree with the proposal to introduce a borough wide PSPO to deter 
public urination/defecation?

Yes

No

Don’t know 

Please give any further comments below: 
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8. Do you agree with the proposed PSPO for Leybourne Lakes Country Park? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

9. Is there anything else that you would like to see included in the PSPO for 
Leybourne Lakes Country Park? 

10. Do you agree with the proposed PSPO for Tonbridge Memorial Gardens? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

11. Is there anything else that you would like to see included in the PSPO for 
Tonbridge Memorial Gardens? 

12. Do you agree with the proposed PSPO for Tonbridge Moorings? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 
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13. Is there anything else that you would like to see included in the PSPO for 
Tonbridge Moorings? 

14. Do you agree with the proposed PSPO for Haysden Country Park? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

15. Is there anything else that you would like to see included in the PSPO for 
Haysden Country Park? 

16. Do you agree with the proposed PSPO for Tonbridge Racecourse Sports 
Ground and Tonbridge Castle? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

17. Is there anything else that you would like to see included in the PSPO for 
Tonbridge Racecourse Sports Ground and Tonbridge Castle? 

18.Do you agree with the proposal PSPO for Tonbridge Farm Sports Ground? 



Annex 2

8

19. Do you agree with the proposed PSPO for Tonbridge Farm Sports Ground? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

20. Is there anything else that you would like to see included in the PSPO for 
Tonbridge Farm Sports Ground?
 

21. Do you agree with the proposal PSPO for Tonbridge Cemetery? 

Yes

No

Don’t know 

22. Is there anything else that you would like to see included in the PSPO for 
Tonbridge Cemetery? 
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23. Is there anything else that you would like to see included within the proposed 
Public Spaces Protection Order? 

Thank you for completing the survey. Please return it to the following address by 15 
March 2017 or email csp@tmbc.gov.uk 

PSPO Consultation
Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council, 
Gibson Building, Gibson Drive
Kings Hill
West Malling
Kent ME19 4LZ

mailto:csp@tmbc.gov.uk

